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IV International Scientific and Practical Conference «Quality of the 
educational process: problems and ways of development» 

 
IV International Scientific and Practical Conference “Quality of the educational process: 
problems and ways of development” was held at the military faculty of BSUIR on May 
16, 2024. 
 
The event highlighted the experience of higher education institutions in improving the 
quality of implementation of practice-oriented training; improving the quality of the 
educational process in military education institutions; improving the quality of the 
educational process by using infocommunication technologies, as well as implementing 
the results of scientific and research work in order to enact the requirements for the 
quality of the educational process. 
 
 

  
 
 
After the opening of the conference, a plenary session was held, at which the following 
reports were presented: “Some factors for increasing the competitiveness of higher 
education institutions of the Republic of Belarus”; “Improving the quality of the 
educational process by using information technologies”; “Methodology for diagnosing 
the socio-psychological structure of a group and identifying a real opinion leader” and 
many others. During the day, work will be carried out in the following areas in a round 
table format. 



  
 
“The purpose of the event was to exchange experience in the field of improving the 
quality of education in the implementation of training of specialists at the first stage of 
higher education. More than 60 speaker applications were submitted, I would like to 
specifically highlight the speech of Anastasia Akhapkina, who spoke about the use of 
infocommunication technologies to improve the quality of the educational process 
(physical training of military personnel), citing examples from personal experience, - 
noted the Deputy Head of the military faculty for educational and scientific work - First 
Deputy Head Leonid Utin. “The conference was organized with the help of the Research 
and Development Department of BSUIR, and in connection with that I would like to 
express special gratitude to the Vice-Rector for R&D, Viktor Stempitsky, for the support 
provided.” 
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